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Intermodal Transportation

206 S. 17th Ave.
Phoenix, AZ 85007

February 19, 2014

Ms. Renate Ehm, P.E., Traffic Studies Supervisor
City of Mesa Transportation Department

300 East 6" Street

Mesa, AZ 85201

Subject:  Federal Project and State TRACS Numbers
CRASH Analysis Software Upgrade = FY 2014, MAG TIP: CHN14-111

Dear Ms. Ehm:

Per the request of December 30, 2013, the following Federal Project and State TRACS numbers have
been established and should be used in any correspondence for this project,

CRASH Analysis Software Upgrade - Mesa
MES-0{229)D

SH620 01X%/01D

City of Mesa

Establishment of these project numbers initiates the Project Development Process. The process
requires completion and approvai of the following submittal documents:

*  Project Assessment {PA} or Design Concept Report (DCR}, as applicable
*  PS&E (30%, 60%, 95%, and 100% stage submittais}, as applicable '
* Required clearances {Environmental, Right-of-Way, Utilities, and Materials), as appticable

ADOT Urban Project Management can proceed with the request for authorization of procurement
funding from FHWA only upon completion of the development process.

Owen Mills has been assigned as the ADOT Project Manager and will be working with the City to
coordinate the Project Development Process. For any questions regarding this letter, please do not
hesitate to contact him at (602) 712-8695 or omills@azdot.gov .

Sincerely,
ADOT Local Public Agency Section

g% Ind (O o
Patrick W. Stone,
LPA Program Manager

cc: File, MAG, Owen Mills, FHWA
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